
From: Gary Harnack   
Date: April 9, 2022 at 6:46:23 PM CDT 
To: Jennifer Arnold <jarnold@mckinneytexas.org> 
Subject: Zoning item 22-0062 22-0005SUP 
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Dear Jennifer, 
We again oppose rezoning item as posted above. Reasons are in duplicate to previous zoning request to 
install a telecommunications tower at Furr Elementary School, at Bluestem and Hidden Haven in 
McKinney. 
We understand the current request is to install the tower on property that was originally zoned for a city 
park! 
Please provide clarification prior to public hearing regarding the status of the city park, should rezoning 
of the cell tower installation be approved! 
As adjacent homeowners, we continue to experience extreme stress surrounding this whole rezoning 
issue. Nothing is coherent to what was disclosed when we originally purchased our property! We were 
assured the property adjacent to the school and our property would be green space or a city park! How 
do you plan a city park around an 85 foot cell tower?? The property behind our home has taken on a life 
of its own and we feel helpless to have any influence. Please help to give credence the neighborhood 
impact and not just what the telecommunications company sees as a revenue stream! This is a poorly 
chosen site for the telecommunications tower which was not a part of the original community plan. As a 
neighborhood we are not destitute! The majority of homeowners have easy access to communication 
via Wi-Fi calling and internet. This is not the dire situation that Verizon implies! Please don't allow 
Verizon Communications to dictate what is in the best interest of our neighborhood. It's just wrong! 
Your response is greatly appreciated. 
 Respectfully, 
Gary and Kathi Harnack 
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